OXHEAITH

May 13, 2021

Materials Licensing Branch

United States Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Region III

2443 Warrenville Road, Suite 210

Lisle, IL 60532-4352

RE: Request for Amendment to License #24-24332-01
Dear NRC Reviewer:
Please amend license number 24-24332-01 to remove the following ARSO:
1) Max Amurao, Ph.D.
The proposed removal have been approved by the Radiation Safety Committee.
Thank you for your attention to this request. If you have any questions concerning the above amendment

request, or if we can be of further assistance, please do not hesitate to call us at (417) 269-6115. The fax
number where we can be reached is 417-269-6979.

Sincerely,

oty bilest]

Kimberly Bradley Prescott, M.S.
Medical Physicist, RSO
Radiation Oncology, CoxHealth

Jeff RSbinson

Director of Radiation Oncology
Radiation Oncology, CoxHealth
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